
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 20th MAY 2024 
 
 
Rights Respecting School Ambassadors Raffle 
 
The Rights Respecting School ambassadors are hoping to raise money for Letham 4 All and Water Aid by 
running a raffle.  We are looking for new raffle prizes.  If you have any toiletry sets, boxes of chocolates etc. 
that you don’t want, please hand them in to Ms. Macleod in R4 by the end of May.  
 
Many thanks! 

RRS Ambassadors 
 

 

Ms. Honeyman 

  



 

 



 

  



BFI Film Academy 2024 Craft Skills Summer Residential – Applications now open 
 
Screen Education Edinburgh are excited to be accepting application for this year’s BFI Film Academy Summer 
Craft Residential. 
   
We will be inviting a group of talented 16 to 19-year-olds from across the UK to Edinburgh to take part in this 
amazing BFI opportunity from the 27th of July to the 3rd of August 2024.  We will be hosting masterclasses 
from top industry professionals and giving an insight into the industry that so many young people seek.   
   
Course Fee  
We welcome applications from all talented young filmmakers no matter of background or previous 
experience. Fees range from zero to £250 for the course, with bursaries available for those who require 
financial aid to participate.   
   
Applying  
Any young person who has previously attended a BFI Film Academy Specialist/Residential course or is 
currently at university or will be at the time of the course taking place is not eligible to apply.  
   
The deadline for applications is Monday 17th June 2024.  
   
You can find further information and our online application form here: https://www.screen-ed.org/bfi-film-
academy-craft-skills  
   
Facebook - @screenedinburgh  
Twitter - @screenedinburgh  
Instagram - @screen_ed  
   
Should you require any more information or have any questions, please contact admin@screen-ed.org  
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